
New PSA Chief Negotiator: SANBI 

 

The PSA is committed to promote and protect the interests of members and ensure continuity in this 

regard. Accordingly, Patricia Hamese has been assigned as the PSA Chief Negotiator for the South 

African National Biodiversity Institute with immediate effect. Her contact details are: (012) 432 4810 / 082 

885 0864 / patricia.hamese@psa.co.za. 

 

The immediate PSA supervisor is John Teffo. His contact details are: 079 513 9856 / 

john.teffo@psa.co.za. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA website or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: SOUTH AFRICAN NATIONAL BIODIVERSITY INSTITUTE (SANBI) 

19-05-2025 
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